
 
RESUMPTION OF STUDENTS FOR THE 2015/2016 ACADEMIC SESSION 

AND FORMAL OPENING OF THE UNIVERSITY 

The general public and particularly Students, Parents and Guardians, 

and Friends of Mountain Top University are to note that the Formal 

Opening of the University, and the First Matriculation Ceremony for the 

admission of pioneer students for the 2015/2016 academic session has 

been scheduled for Monday 21st December, 2015 at 9.00am. 

Consequently, the University’s activities have been approved to run as 

follows: 

 Students’ Registration which began on Monday 30th November, 

2015 will continue till Friday 18th December, 2015. Students are to 

complete the registration process online, and report for physical 

verification on MTU Campus (for those yet to do so); pay the 

acceptance and school fees (details are indicated in the students’ 

portal on the University’s website as from Friday 11th December, 

2015).  

 

 Collection of Gowns will commence on Thursday 17th December, 

2015 through to Friday 18th December, 2015. 

 

 

 Participation in the Formal Opening & Matriculation Ceremony 

is compulsory for all fresh students. Each student is to be 

provided with two invitations for their parents/guardians/sponsors 

when they come to collect their Matriculation gowns. 

 

 The University will proceed on Christmas and New Year Break 

immediately after Matriculation. 

 

 

 The University will resume for full academic activities as from 

Sunday 3rd January, 2016. Students will be formally checked into 

the Hostels, and given necessary orientation on the facilities and 

programmes of the University upon resumption. Thereafter 

Lectures will commence. 

 


